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July 28, 2025 BY ENERGY SAFETY E-FILING 

 

Shafi Mohammed 

Chief Data Officer, Data Analytics Division 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

California Natural Resources Agency 

715 P Street, 20th Floor 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

Re: Annual WMP Tabular Wildfire Mitigation Data Revision of 2026 Filing 

Docket: 2025 Data Submissions 

 

Dear Mr. Mohammed: 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is notifying you of the resubmission of PG&E’s 2026 

Annual WMP Tabular Wildfire Mitigation Data. Pacific Gas and Electric Company is submitting 

a revision to the Annual-WMP Tabular Wildfire Mitigation Data pursuant to the Data 

Guidelines, v4.1, Section 2.4 – “Revisions to Previously Submitted Data.” 

Description of Revision 

Revision 1 (Table 1): 

Additional targets were created, and some targets were changed in our 2026-2028 WMP in 

response to the Revision Notice PG&E received from Energy Safety. The Annual Template, 

Table 1, is updated to reflect these changes. 

Revision 2 (Tables 7, 8 and 9):  

Overhead and Underground Distribution circuit miles have been updated in Table 7, 8 and 9 of 

the Annual Template to reflect the change in System Hardening targets in 2026-2028 WMP due 

to the Revision Notice. 

Revision 3 (Table 11): 

PG&E revised data in the ‘Projected Cycle Year 1 Value’, ‘Projected Cycle Year 2 Value’, and 

‘Projected Cycle Year 3 Value’ columns in Table 11 for the ‘Undergrounding of electric lines 

and/or equipment’ and ‘Mircrogrids’ rows to reflect PG&E’s removal of Fire Rebuild and 

Community Rebuild miles from its 2026-2028 WMP System Hardening Targets.1 

 
1 See RN-PG&E-26-05 of Energy Safety’s Revision Notice for the PG&E 2026-2028 Base WMP (Jun. 

27, 2025) at 11. 
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Revision 4 (Table 12): 

Additional targets were created, and some targets were changed in 2026-2028 WMP in response 

to Energy Safety’s Revision Notice. The Annual Template, Table 12, has been updated to reflect 

the above changes. 

Conclusion  

We appreciate the opportunity to update the Annual-WMP Template Workbook. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out to the undersigned if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Very truly yours,  

_______/S/_________  

Jay Leyno  

Director, Wildfire Mitigation PMO 


